
East Kensington’s  
Purdy's Christmas 

Fundraiser 
 

Another fantastic fundraiser for East Kensington! This fundraiser makes great gifts and helps 
raise money for our goals for the school.  This year the PAC will be raising funds for our wet-

land reclamation project. A portion of every order goes to the school AND you can make 
someone smile with some delicious Purdy’s chocolate! 

There are two options to place your order. Remember to ask others to support your fundraiser 
by sharing this information: 
  
Option 1: 

 go to this web address:   https://www.purdysgpp.com 

 click “login/register” and fill in your contact info (if it says your email is taken, then you 
have ordered from Purdy's before, sign in as a returning customer) 

 enter customer number 20653 

 Select and purchase your chocolates online with visa or MasterCard once your 
account is created you can also send invitations to your friends and family that will link 
to the school's fundraiser page. 

 In the “additional info” bar please indicate the name of the child you are supporting so 
that we can sort the orders when they arrive. 

Online orders can be placed until November 30 
 
Option 2: 

 fill out a paper order form (inside the catalogues) 

 Bring your completed forms and cash or cheque (made out to East Kensington PAC) 
back to school by November 29 

 
All orders will be arriving at the school the week of December 11 and will be sorted by family, it 
will be your responsibility to alert your supporters and distribute their orders. Thanks so much 
to the wonderful parents and staff of East Kensington for supporting us in these fundraising 
goals! 
 

Please contact Leah with any questions or concerns at the school or by email: 
ltschellenberg@gmail.com 

 
 


